
 

 

 

 

 

From: Gee Chung 
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 1:03 PM 
To: Lourdes Bettencourt; Toronto East York Community Council 
Cc: Robert Allsopp; Paul Farrelly CWNA; Geoff Kettel FoNTRA; Councillor Wongtam; 

Tamara Anson-Cartwright; David Latham 
Subject: 2nd June 2016 Agenda Item PB15.10 AUTHORIZATION TO STUDY BELMONT-

HILLSBORO A POTENTIAL HERITAGE CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

Toronto Preservation Board & TEYCC: 

Yorkville’s heritage buildings have suffered greatly at the hands of the wrecker’s ball for years, our past 
ignominiously erased and reduced to piles of rubble. 

Conservation of Belmont-Hillsboro is therefore critical to the survival of this enclave, to protect the historical 
architecture of the 19th century house forms, to recognize Yorkville’s famous brickmaking industry, and to ensure 
the continuance of the low-rise character of the area. 

I look forward to learning City Council’s authorization to the study.
 

Sincerely, 

Gee Chung 

Bloor-Yorkville Heritage Conservationist 
(GYRA Immediate Past President) 
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